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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

IPHF Selected as the 2018 Recipient of the  

American Society of Photographers International Award 
 

St. Louis, MO, October 11, 2017—The International Photography Hall of Fame and 

Museum is proud to announce that the American Society of Photographers has selected 

IPHF as the recipient of the ASP International Award. 

 

The ASP International Award is presented annually to a firm or person that the American 

Society of Photographers believes has contributed in a special or significant way to the 

ideals of professional photography as an art and a science. IPHF will be presented with 

the ASP International Award at the ASP Annual Awards Gala, January 15, 2018 in 

Nashville, TN. 

 

Founded in 1937, the American Society of Photographers has been presenting the ASP 

International Award since 1982. IPHF joins several notable photographers and innovators 

who have been honored with this award, such as Graham Nash, Thomas Knoll, and 

Mathew Brady, who are also International Photography Hall of Fame inductees.  

 

The International Photography Hall of Fame and Museum is a non-profit organization 

whose purpose is to celebrate the achievements of the inventors, pioneers, and pivotal 

artists throughout the history of photography. IPHF has preserved the art of photography 

and its contribution to modern civilization since 1965, and is the proud home to over 

6,000 historical cameras and 30,000 images. IPHF is located in the Grand Center Arts 

District in St. Louis, Missouri. 

 

For more information, please contact Patty Wente by calling 314-479-2698, emailing 

patty.wente@iphf.org, or visiting www.iphf.org. 


